
 

Dear Parents, 

During the month of October, we will be celebrating and reinforcing our BULLY 

FREE environment at Orange Grove Elementary & Intermediate.  The goal is to encourage 

students to work together to stop bullying and cyberbullying by increasing awareness of 

the prevalence and impact of bullying on all children of all ages. Below you will see 

events that will be taking place during the month of October to involve our students in 

bully prevention.  

Wednesday  
October 3rd    

Take a Pledge to  
   *Speak Up 
   * Reach Out 
   * Be a Friend  
 

 
Friday 
October 5th  

Muffins with Mom @ 7:15am-7:45am in Inter/Elem Cafeteria 

Wednesday 
October 10th       

Every Step You Take Campus Wide Project 
*Make an individualized footprint to  
show the steps students take 
to create a bully free school. 
(This will be made during the school day) 

Wednesday   
October 17th  

 2nd grade – The Legend of Spookley the Square Pumpkin – Activities 

3rd – 5th grades – Project Connection *make a grade level paper chain 

All students will receive Pacer’s newsletter on Bully Prevention.  

Wednesday   
October 24th  

NO SCHOOL TODAY 

Wednesday 
October 31st   

Red Ribbon week  
- Say Boo to Drugs  (and bullying)  
WEAR YOUR COSTUME TO SCHOOL  

 

 During the month of October, we will also begin each day with announcements 

titled “Bullying 101”.  Each day of the month students will hear a tip on bully prevention.  

This month of activities will help drive home our message that Orange Grove ISD strives 

to keep a BULLY FREE environment!!! 

Sincerely, 

N. Phillips  -School Counselor 
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